
AN IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR THE SRM BIDDERS 

 

Dear Bidders, 

 The GST has come into force w.e.f. 01.07.2017. As a result, all the RFx which 

are in Published Status and yet to be open on our Portal 

https://srmetender.mahatransco.in are being amended so as to receive the 

Responses in line with provisions of the GST. 

 It is therefore requested to invariably revisit the RFx wherein you have 

participated, edit your responses as per the Amendments issued and re-submit the 

Response on our Portal.  

 In case the Amendment to RFx is yet not issued by the Purchasing Offices due 

to some reasons, it is requested to approach the concern MSETCL Office/Contact 

Person indicated in the RFx for further details or clarifications. 

 

 


